
LAS OLAS BOULEVARD 

DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

IN FORT LAUDERDALE 

 

Project Overview 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $280,209.44 contract to Roadway 
Construction LLC for improvements along Las Olas Boulevard from Isle of Capri Drive to west of the 
Intracoastal Waterway in Fort Lauderdale. Construction will begin June 18, 2017 and will be completed in 
approximately two months.  
 

Project Improvements 

• Cleaning drainage pipes and installing liners as needed 

• Installing flap gate valves at eleven locations along Las Olas Boulevard from Isle of Capri Drive to west of 
the Intracoastal Waterway to keep water from flowing out of the inlets and onto the roadway 

 

 

Traffic Impact 
• Construction work activities and lane closures can be expected as follows: 
• The outside lane in each direction of Las Olas Boulevard from Isle of Capri Drive to the Intracoastal 

Waterway may be closed Monday through Friday between 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.  
• Specific lane closure information will be provided in the weekly traffic report distributed by FDOT. 
 

Project Updates 

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, 
please email ddiaz@corradino.com 
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For Additional Project Information and Updates 

Contact Mrs. Dayana Diaz, Community Outreach Specialist  
Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: ddiaz@corradino.com  

ǁǁǁ.fdot.goǀ 

Innovative, Efficient, Exceptional 


